
 

 

 
 
 
 
To ref. _______ dated  
Ref. No. 53/05/14 dated 28.05.2014 

N.P. Molibog 
Director General  

Regional Network Information Center  
 ־

 

Dear Sir! 
 
Tour Alliance, LLC hereby informs you that according to the data we received from 

Kurs, LLC – general agent of Iridiy, LLC, which is a tour operator of the Dmitriy Furmanov 
cruise ship, the voyage tour Perm-Nizhny Novgorod will not take place from 01.06.2014 to 
06.06.2014. 

We are currently awaiting the latest written update about the starting date of the 
commercial operation of the cruise ship, as well as the possibility of using the ship as a hotel from 
01.06.2014. 

We very much regret about the current situation and make our deepest apologies in this 
regard. Nonetheless, we will take all-out efforts to settle the issues for the arrangement of the 
scheduled event. 

 
 
 
 
 
Director General  
Tour Alliance, LLC      V.A. Vikulova 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


